
439 Water Supply Corporation is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 
If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint 

form (PDF), found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632- 

9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your 

completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, office of Adjudication, 1400 

independence Avenue, S. W., Washington, D. C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690 7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. 

 
 

 

BOIL WATER NOTICE RESCINDED 
JANUARY 15, 2025 

 
On January 13, 2025, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required 
the 439 Water Supply Corporation public water system, PWS NO. 0140076 to 
issue a Boil Water Notice to inform customers, individuals, or employees that 
due to conditions which occurred recently in the public water system, the water 
from this public water system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking 
water or human consumption purposes. 

The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore 
the quality of the water distributed by the public water system used for drinking 
water or human consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory 
test results that indicate that water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of 
JANUARY 15, 2025. 

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact Larry Zehr at 
254-933-2133. 

We thank you for your patience in this matter. 
 
 

439 Water Supply Corporation 
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